
 

  
11th July, 2014 

 

C I R C U L A R 
 

The college will remain closed on tomorrow, i.e. 12th July, 2014 on 

account of Second Saturday. 

 
However, in view of the on-line examinations for final year students 

as circulated by Department of Training & Placement, the buses on 

all the routes will run on tomorrow.  

 

 

D I R E C T O R 

 

 
Copy to: Principal/P.G.Director for information 
Copy to: All HODs for information and circulation amongst the final 
               year students 
Copy to: In-charge, Training & Placement/In charge, Transport/ 
              Security/Canteen for information.  
 
 


